Dear Mr. & Mrs. Lin,

Thenk you for your donation to the

Rev. William J. Burke Jr. Memorial Taiwanese

Student Ministry Fund, or truly appreciate it.

Thank you.

2020

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Lin,

Thank you for your care for our family after the loss of Bill. We are grateful to be surrounded by such love and kindness. It has brought us great comfort in this time. We look forward to celebrating the life of Bill with you at a memorial service in the future.

Blessings and peace,

Diana 秀霞, Cáitlín實綺, and Christina瑋思

Diana, Cuther & Chietina